
What is Florida Podiatry PAC (FPAC)?
FPAC is the Florida State recognized independent arm of FPMA, created to provide financial
support to bipartisan candidates for the Florida House and Senate. These officials decide how 

Podiatric Medicine is practiced in Florida.

It is our means of concentrating our political capital.

Your contributions make it possible for us 
to make legislators cognizant of the full 

scope of education, training, and 
experience of Podiatric Physicians 
practicing in the State of Florida.

Your contributions make it possible for us 
to influence current bills, including any 
willing provider limitations on opioid

prescriptions, opioid CME requirements, 
and the unfair request by insurance 

companies for post-payment refunds.

Why should you care? Where does your money go?

What does this mean to you?

The PAC enables us to focus and collectively mobilize our efforts on your behalf.

The FPAC Committee is made up of your 
colleagues, Florida Podiatric Physicians 

including Drs. William Beaton (Chairman), 
Joe Strickland, Alissa Zdancewicz, 

Terence McDonald, and Andre Williams.

FPMA Lobbyists, Chris Hansen and Jason 
Winn, suggest bipartisan candidates and 

incumbents that are supportive of 
podiatric issues and challenges.

After review of their suggestions by the 
Legislative Committee, the decision to 

contribute to candidates is finalized. The 
dollars that you contribute are distributed 

to support the people who support us 
and share our current and future 

interests. 

The opportunity to contribute to the FPAC 
is included in your FPMA dues 

statement. Our livelihood and podiatric 
profession depends on it.

Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact any of the FPAC 
Committee members or Karen N. Lambert, FPMA Executive Director, at 

klambert@fpma.com
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